
 

 

    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Memo 

 
To: BQ Board, District and Club Secretaries 

From:  Brett Wilkie, CEO 

Date: 7 March 2024 

Re: Coaching and Umpiring Course Presenters and Assessors  Ref: 24/006 

 

 
Bowls Queensland are looking for experienced coaches and umpires to become Presenters and Assessors 
(P&A) to assist Bowls Queensland in running courses for new coaches and umpires.  
 
To become an umpire presenter and assessor, it is essential that you have experience of being an umpire 
for at least 4 years. To become a coaching presenter and assessor it is recommended that you have 
experience of being a coach for at least 4 years.  
 
Coaches and umpires are an integral part of our sport, and training for our future in this area is extremely 
important and rewarding for all involved.  
 
If you would like to show your interest, please email Cath Crowe at Bowls Queensland including a summary 
of your experience.   admin@bowlsqld.org  
 
 
Kind Regards  

 
Brett Wilkie - CEO 
 

mailto:admin@bowlsqld.org

